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From: Alla Cordery 

Sent: 19 November 2017 17:10

To:

Cc:

Subject: VALE PLAN PT2 response and comments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 
 
We  are writing to you in order to give our response to the VALE PLAN PT2. 
 
Firstly we would like to declare that we endorse the SPADE and Sunningwell Parish Council's 
response to this proposal. We do believe that the plan is unsound and needs to be modified in 
order to include the views of the local community. 
 
We believe that the council should reconsider siting the Lodge Hill Park and Ride to the A34/A415 
junction. SPADE have proposed a more viable location that will not only address the congestion in 
Oxford, but will also add value to the towns of Abingdon and Didcot and the rest of the local 
community. 
 
The Bus and Cycleways as proposed on the plan will cause severe detriment to the Green belt.  

We therefore object to the safeguarding of land in Sunningwell Parish for bus and cycleways and the Park and Ride. 

They should be removed from the plan and any future plans should not be brought forward without comprehensive 

engagement with the local community and landowners.  
With kind regards, 
 
Alla and Mike Cordery 

 
 

 
 
 




